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"You will seek me and find me when you seek me with all your heart.’ Jeremiah 29:13 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Next week the children in: 

Reception will be thinking about the story of Zog and giving out their own gold stars.  

Year 1 will be creating their own pirate rhymes.  

Year 2 will be enjoying some African music and finding out about some fascinating creatures from this 

part of the world. 

Year 3 will be following instructions to create their very own woolly mammoth! (Please can your child 

bring in a 2 litre milk carton.)  

Year 4 will be creating artistic masterpieces inspired by Gaudi. 

Year 5 will be continuing to lead the way and facing more of the young leaders' challenges. 

Year 6 will be  'shimmying into Samba!' 

 

Year 6 will be  

 

Rosewarne Cup Quarter Final 

Our boys’ Football Team travelled to St Breock on 

Monday for the above fixture. Again, the team 

played superbly, romping home with an 8-1 victory.  

Man-of-the-Match, Owen L, scored an amazing 6 

goals with Isaac H getting the other 2.  

Next week will see the Boys compete in the County 

Cup Semi Final and the Rosewarne Cup Semi.  

Our girls’ team will also be playing their County Cup 

Semi-Final against either Charlestown or Truro High. 

Good luck to everyone involved and well done! 

Mr Brown 

 

 

 

We were thrilled to bits to be awarded 

School of the Month by the Chance to 

Shine organized by Cornwall Cricket. After 

an incredible 6 weeks of amazing 

coaching this has been a well-deserved 

award.  Our deepest thanks to Mr. 

Anderson, who is the School and Club 

Development Officer, and has 

encouraged and supported the children 

every week. We are sure that the skills 

learnt and the enthusiasm developed will 

encourage more children and families to 

continue with their cricketing journey.  

 

Not only do we have the most 

amazing views from our school field, 

across the Tamar to Dartmoor, we 

have the best and most interesting 

spectator and coach!!  

Isaac is always keen to lend Mr. 

Brown a hand, supervising, refereeing 

and watching the children as they 

enjoy all the sport we do in school. 

We love our alpacas.  



 

 

 

 
The children in Reception went on 

an exciting walk through the woods 

in school. We are so lucky to have 

such a wonderful outdoor space. 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE SUMMER 

TERM 
24th – 27th May – Year 6 Residential to 

Heatree 

INSET – 28th May 

Half term – 31st May – 4th June inclusive  

14th June – Tempest Sports photographs 

15th June – New Reception Induction 

Meetings 

21st June – 25th June – Year 5 Residential 

to Heatree 

2nd July – Sports Day  

7th July – Reception and KS1 trip to 

Wembury Beach 

9th July – Reserve Sports Day 

20th July 1.30pm – Leavers Service for 

Year 6 

Wednesday 21st July – children BREAK 

UP for the summer  

22ND AND 23RD JULY INSET  

 

Autumn term starts for the children on 

the 6th September. 
 

The children in Year 2 have been busy learning about 

capacity and weighing ingredients in their mathematic 

lessons. It has been great that the children are now able 

to use their dedicated kitchen for cooking and they 

loved using their mathematical skills to make delicious 

flapjacks. 

  

 
Just over a year ago we received some 

funding to be able to create our kitchen 

for the children to use – it is amazing that 

we can now start to use it. 

 


